
FOCUS GROUP PARTICIPANTS WANTED 
 

Interested in the health of our rivers? Researchers from the Keene State College and 
University of Rhode Island wants to hear your thoughts!  
We are holding a focus group discussion to learn how you feel about rivers, dams, and 
the different benefits they provide. During the focus group you’ll share your thoughts with 
a group of 6 to 8 participants and with the researchers.  
The discussion should last about 2 hours.  
 
You must be a resident of Keene, NH and at least 18 years of age to participate.  
 

WHEN 
May 29, 2019 at 5 pm 
 

WHERE  
Trustees Room 
Keene Public Library 
60 Winter St,  
Keene, NH 03431 

 

COMPENSATION 
$40 CASH   
 
If you’d like to participate, please send an email to priya_behanan@uri.edu expressing 
your interest. You will receive a reply confirming your registration. Spaces are limited, so 
act quickly!  
 
The focus group discussion will be confidential. We will not associate your name or any identifiable information 
with your responses and opinions. Professor Emi Uchida (Department of Environmental and Natural Resource 
Economics) is a co-principal investigator of this research project. This study has been approved by the 
University of Rhode Island Institutional Review Board.  
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